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10 November 2016

Dear all,

Ref: N-Pro Headgear

I wanted to make you aware of a new headgear product called N-Pro which has just launched
and has received some media coverage. We have been informed by World Rugby that
currently the equipment does not comply with World Rugby Regulation 12 and as such, may
not be worn in any rugby match.

World Rugby want to ensure this is communicated to any players who may want to wear the

product.

Yours sincerely,
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Nigel Melville
Director of Professional Rugby
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